
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE CLOSURE 
 

The Trinidad and Tobago Postal Corporation 

wishes to advise our valued customers that the 

below location we will be closed to the public 

today Friday  18th October 2019, due to 

maintenance works 

 

TTPOST SAN JUAN 

# 5 EASTERN MAIN ROAD  

SAN JUAN 

 

Normal business operations will resume on 

Monday 21st October 2019.  Management 

apologies for any inconvenience caused 

   

Visit us @ www.ttpost.net for locations closest to 

you... 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 


